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Preschool Registration Open

Learn about Preschool Program offered by 

the Recreation Center

PAGE 4
Tour Gabreil Daveis Tavern
Join Gloucester Township Historic and 

Scenic Preservation Committee on the tour 

of the museum house

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!
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Saturday Recycling Drop-Off
The yard will be open September through 
November

 Gloucester Township Recreation Department’s Preschool Pro-
gram has been serving the community for over 35 years!
 “Our goal is to provide Gloucester Township and the surround-
ing communities with an affordable, professionally-run program to help 
preschoolers with socialization skills, beginning their independence and 
helping them prepare for their grade school years.  We have one of the 
highest teacher retention in the state! Come and check us out!” 
 Classes are held 4 days a week (Monday-Thursday). Children 
are grouped by the year they will enter Kindergarten.
 To be eligible for our 4 Year-Old Program, your child must turn 
4 by September 30th. 3 Year-Olds can begin our program during each 
session. For the Fall session, your child must be 3 by September 30th, for 
Winter session children must be 3 by December 15th, for Spring Session 
children must be 3 by March 1st. Classes are limited to 10 children per 
teacher. Register online at CommunityPass or in-person at the Recreation 
Center.
(Continued on Page 2)

GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP RECREATION 
DEPARTMENT: 

REGISTRATION FOR PRESCHOOL NOW OPEN 



LITTLE BLOSSOMS
YOGA & MINDFULNESS CLASSES

	 This	Tuesday	was	the	final	session	of	Little	Blossoms’	Yoga	
and Mindfulness classes, and everyone had a blast!
The	final	class	featured	a	scavenger	hunt	in	Harwan	Park.	The	little	
ones enjoyed a visit from the turtles, created a cupcake art project, 
and	listened	to	the	story	of	kindness!	Big	Thanks	to	Jennifer	Minnick	
for hosting yoga for our little ones in Harwan Park!  

GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP RECREATION 
DEPARTMENT: 

REGISTRATION FOR PRESCHOOL NOW OPEN 
 To create your CommunityPass account CLICK HERE.
LOCATIONS:
Recreation Center (80 Broadacres Dr.)
Point Ariel Park (2900 Erial-New Brooklyn Rd.)

Preschool Sessions and Registration links:
3yr old, 9-11am, Point Ariel Park, register here.
3yr old, 12-2pm, GT Rec Center, register here.
4yr old, 9-11am, GT Rec Center, register here.
4yr old, 12-2pm, Point Ariel Park, register here.

https://register.capturepoint.com/reg/login.cfm?cuBOCvvV0p4trnasCJNBkrfRqB5fA8M1ugTdgJwcwr%2BLxIFL2ZCtvf%2Fw
https://register.capturepoint.com/reg/cat_program_list_detail.cfm?season_id=23017&program_id=1946481
https://register.capturepoint.com/reg/cat_program_list_detail.cfm?season_id=23017&program_id=1946483
https://register.capturepoint.com/reg/cat_program_list_detail.cfm?season_id=23017&program_id=1946484
https://register.capturepoint.com/reg/cat_program_list_detail.cfm?season_id=23017&program_id=1946482


 Join us on Sunday, October 1st as Gloucester Township celebrates 
three decades of our beloved festival! From pumpkin painting to hayrides, 
live music to delicious treats, this year’s festival promises to be the best one 
yet.	Bring	your	family	and	friends,	and	let’s	make	unforgettable	memories	
together. Stay tuned for more updates and surprises!

 The last Story & Craft Hour event of this summer will hap-
pen on Monday, August 28, at 10AM at Veterans Park. The event is 
free!

 Even though the school year starts after Labor Day, 
some schools have already begun their athletic practices 
during the week.
	 Be	 sure	 to	 SLOW	DOWN	 and	 pay	 attention	 as	 you	
drive near school zones when children are present, especially 
after the upcoming school year begins. 
 The speed limit in New Jersey, unless otherwise post-
ed, is 25 miles per hour (mph) when passing through a school 
zone while the presence of children is clearly visible from the 
roadway, and while children are arriving or leaving schools.
Thank you, and as always, STAY SAFE!

 The Public Works facility will be open on Saturdays, Sep-
tember 9th through November 18th, 8am-2pm for residential re-
cycling drop-off. Items accepted: brush, electronics, white goods, 
oil/anti-freeze, concrete, metals, batteries, and TVs. 
Please contact Public Works at 856-228-3144 with any questions.

SAVE THE DATE!

GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP POLICE 
ADVISORY



Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

 This Sunday, August 27th, join the Gloucester Town-
ship Historic and Scenic Preservation Committee for a tour of 
the historic Gabreil Daveis Tavern.
The museum is located at 500 3rd Ave in the Glendora section 
of Gloucester Township. 

Volunteers Needed!

 The Gloucester Township Historic and Scenic Preservation 
Committee is a volunteer organization dedicated to preserving and 
educating the history of Gloucester Township. 
 If you live in the township and like history, please consid-
er volunteering or possibly becoming a member. The committee 
meets once a month and participates in several community events 
throughout the year including: Tours of the historic Gabreil Daveis 
Tavern house, Gloucester Township Day, The South Jersey History 
Fair, the Pumpkin Festival, and paranormal events at the Gabreil 
Daveis Tavern. 


